
 
Happy Thanksgiving! We wish all our members and their families a happy and safe holiday!   

We are all excited to gather again with friends and family, not only at Thanksgiving, but at our 

local chapter events as well!  

 

For our upcoming in-person events we have adopted a social distancing communication system 

that we hope will give everyone some peace of mind and guide interactions of our members. 

Each attendee will choose a color sticker to place on their nametag to convey their comfort level. 

Simply put, a red sticker indicates separation and no touching, a yellow sticker indicates cautious 

interaction, and a green sticker indicates comfort with handshakes and closer social networking. 

Please see the image below for clarification.  

 

We hope this system will bring each attendee confidence in attending and help them enjoy our 

live events! 

 

Upcoming Events: 

We hope that you will join us for the events listed below. We have some great programs planned, 

and registration is now open. 

 

12/7/2021 

The NexGen Forum will be held virtually on December 7. Register and join them for their last 

Forum for the year! 

12/9/2021 

Please mark your calendars for our in-person December Luncheon event at Westwood Country 

Club on Thursday, December 9, 2021, we will be presenting the 2022 FPA Board and have two 

great speakers on the docket.   Please check our website for Speaker Details and Registration. 

 

1/13/2022 

Our January Ethics Course will be held virtually on January 13 from 2:30 – 5 PM. Please register 

for this free event for our FPA Members! 

 

1/24/2022 

Our annual Winter Symposium will be back in person on January 24, 2022 at a new location, the 

Westin Tysons Hotel.  We hope you can join us at our January symposium as we recognize 

Peggy and welcome Kristin.  Hurry! Register Now! The early bird rate will be available to 

December 6, 2021. 

 

New Website: 

In addition, we want to turn your attention to our new website which has just opened! Please 

bookmark this link: https://www.financialplanningassociation.org/chapter/fpa-national-capital-

https://www.financialplanningassociation.org/chapter/fpa-national-capital-area
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-n1eCflZf_nc/YVXYs37BYlI/AAAAAAAAA7I/MiyYlxO58kUIf_z5MffMZRVWADpMn-vpgCLcBGAsYHQ/s431/Rose-PresMess%2BBanner.png


area. Please go to this link for the latest information on our events, Sponsors, Career Center and 

Board. A link on each event will take you to the details and registration for each. Please review 

everything, and let us know how you like our new format! 

If you are a new member or a seasoned member who has not attended a meeting in a while, I 

invite you to attend. You will not be disappointed.  We look forward to seeing soon! 

Best wishes, 

Rose 

Rose Price, CFP® 

2021 FPA NCA President 

RPrice@VLPFA.com 
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